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agents actively seeking writers and their writing
30-Minute Social Media Marketing: Step-by-step Techniques to Spread the Word About
Your Business Susan Gunelius 2010-11-12 BIG PRESENCE isn't just for BIG COMPANIES
anymore! A social media marketing handbook for small business owners on the go
Social media has opened the door to anyone who wants to promote themselves-including small businesses. Designed specifically for busy small business owners,
this book puts you on the fast track to maximizing your business's visibility and
generating profits—regardless of the size of your marketing budget or the time you
have to devote to it. 30-Minute Social Media Marketing provides 22 short chapters
packed with real-world examples, templates, sample marketing procedures, and
screen shots taking you step-by-step through the essentials. With little time and
effort, you will master the arts of: Blogging and microblogging Social networking
and bookmarking Audio and video E-books and webinars Direct and indirect marketing
Brand and relationship building Word-of-mouth marketing Expanding your reach and
establishing your position Integrating with traditional marketing Evaluating
results By the end of the book, you will have completed a social-media marketing
plan that produces real results and created a strategy for future marketing plans-all in just 30 minutes a day.
Virtual Gal Friday's Virtual Assistant Start Up Guide
ProBlogger Darren Rowse 2010-04-23 A complete how-to from two of the world’s top
bloggers Thousands of aspiring bloggers launch new blogs every day, hoping to
boost their income. Without solid advice from experts, most will fail. This
bestselling guide, now fully revised with new and updated tips and tricks from two
of the world’s most successful bloggers, provides the step-by-step information
bloggers need to turn their hobby into an income source or a fulltime career.
Earning a solid income from blogging is possible, but tricky; this book details
proven techniques and gives aspiring bloggers the tools to succeed Even novices
will learn to choose a blog topic, analyze the market, set up a blog, promote it,
and earn revenue Offers solid, step-by-step instruction on how bloggers make
money, why niches matter, how to use essential blogging tools and take advantage
of social media and content aggregators, what a successful blog post should
include, how to optimize advertising, and much more Written by two fulltime
professional bloggers, the updated edition of ProBlogger tells you exactly how to
launch and maintain a blog that makes money.
SEO for Growth John Jantsch 2016-09-11 "Search Engine Optimization, also known as
SEO, is how people search and find your website on the Internet. ... SEO is a key
growth channel for your business, but the rules of SEO have changed dramatically
in recent years. To grow your business in today's economy, you need a strong
online presence. But what does that entail exactly? Marketing is no longer about
mass-market advertising and outbound sales; it's about capturing demand -grabbing the attention of people already looking to make a purchase or acquire
specific knowledge. To do that, your content needs to be at the top of Internet
search results"--Amazon.com.
2014 Guide to Self-Publishing Robert Lee Brewer 2013-10-07 The 2014 Guide to SelfPublishing is the essential resource for indie publishers. In other words, this is
the guide for writers who are taking their publishing futures into their own hands
and self-publishing. In addition to hundreds of listings for freelance editors,

Content Rules Ann Handley 2010-11-11
The Art of SEO Eric Enge 2012-03-07 Four acknowledged experts in search engine
optimization share guidelines and innovative techniques that will help you plan
and execute a comprehensive SEO strategy. This second edition brings you up to
date on recent changes in search engine behavior—such as new ranking methods
involving user engagement and social media—with an array of effective tactics,
from basic to advanced. Comprehend SEO’s many intricacies and complexities Explore
the underlying theory and inner workings of search engines Understand the role of
social media, user data, and links Discover tools to track results and measure
success Recognize how changes to your site can confuse search engines Learn to
build a competent SEO team with defined roles Glimpse the future of search and the
SEO industry Visit www.artofseobook.com for late-breaking updates, checklists,
worksheets, templates, and guides. "SEO expertise is a core need for today’s
online businesses. Written by some of the top SEO practitioners out there, this
book can teach you what you need to know for your online business." —Tony Hsieh,
CEO of Zappos.com, Inc., author of New York Times bestseller Delivering Happiness
Copywriting for Podcasters 2016-12-05 This book looks at 15 of the benefits of
podcasting: from increased industry authority, to networking with key players in
your field, to growing your audience through an exploding medium, to paid speaking
gigs. But to reap all the rewards, you need effective writing. Author and seasoned
teacher turned podcasting entrepreneur Laura Petersen, guides you step-by-step
through all the important areas where writing well will grow your podcast, brand,
and business. Including: 1. Effective story-telling 2. Show-stopping shownames 3.
Not-so-subtle showtitles 4. iTunes podcast show descriptions 5. Episode scripting
and interview question crafting 6. Enticing episode titles 7. Podcast shownotes 8.
Transcription for leveraging SEO and more 9. Lead magnets and content upgrades 10.
Social media profiles and posts 11. Social media growth 12. Artful emails 13.
Booking podcast interviews with 1-sheeters 14. [BONUS] How to book interview
guests (and high-profile big-fish) even when you are just starting out 15. [BONUS]
How to write Facebook ad copy to promote your podcast like a pro and more. In this
book, you will find detailed examples, insights from influencers, and ways you can
apply what you learn to your own podcast and business, whether you already have a
podcast and want to grow it bigger or are planning to start one of your own. -Amazon.
EMarketing Rob Stokes 2009-09-01
Guide to Literary Agents 2020 Robert Lee Brewer 2019-11-19 The Best Resource
Available for Finding a Literary Agent! No matter what you're writing--fiction or
nonfiction, books for adults or children--you need a literary agent to get the
best book deal possible from a traditional publisher. Guide to Literary Agents
2020 is your go-to resource for finding that literary agent and earning a contract
from a reputable publisher. Along with listing information for more than 1,000
agents who represent writers and their books, the 29th edition of GLA includes: •
The key elements of a successful nonfiction book proposal. • Informative articles
on crafting the perfect synopsis and detailing what agents are looking for in the
ideal client--written by actual literary agents. • Plus, a 30-Day Platform
Challenge to help writers build their writing platforms +Includes 20 literary
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designers, self-publishing companies, and more, the Guide to Self-Publishing
offers articles on how to produce engaging covers, handle sales tax, dissect the
self-publishing contract, protect your work, promote your work, and more. "The
Guide to Self-Publishing is brilliant, timely, and the ultimate go-to index for
the industry's huge surge of indie authors! Love, love, love having all the pieces
of the Puzzle in one resource. Finally, the indie author can wave a Writer's
Market of his own and find his way to publication. I predict GTSP to be the
hottest how-to writing book of the year. Very highly recommended!" --C. Hope
Clark, author of The Shy Writer and the Carolina Slade Mystery Series, and force
behind FundsForWriters.com
Web Copy That Sells Maria Veloso 2013-02-15 Just as technology is constantly
evolving, author Maria Veloso approaches marketing communication from a posture of
ever newer, faster, and more effective techniques. The thoroughly revised third
edition of Web Copy That Sells provides both timeless and cutting-edge methods to
help content marketers achieve phenomenal success. With the rise of social
networks, “Twitterized” attention spans, and new forms of video content,
marketers’ online sales techniques need an upgrade. You’ll gain tips for crafting
attention-grabbing, clickable, and actionable content; learn how to streamline key
messages down to irresistible “cyber bites” for highly targeted Facebook ads and
interactive web banners; discover the latest psychological tactics that compel
customers to buy; and learn how to write video scripts that sell. Whether your
focus is on web copy, email campaigns, social media, or any of the other latest
and greatest opportunities for lead generation through digital marketing
communication, these tips will help you pack a fast, powerful, sales-generating
punch.
White Space Is Not Your Enemy Kim Golombisky 2017-02-17 White Space Is Not Your
Enemy is a practical graphic design and layout guide that introduces concepts and
practices necessary for producing effective visual communication across a variety
of formats—from web to print. Sections on Gestalt theory, color theory, and WET
layout are expanded to offer more in-depth content on those topics. This new
edition features new covering current trends in web design—Mobile-first, UI/UX
design, and web typography—and how they affect a designer’s approach to a project.
The entire book will receive an update using new examples and images that show a
more diverse set of graphics that go beyond print and web and focus on tablet,
mobile and advertising designs.
Content Strategy for the Web Kristina Halvorson 2009-09-25 If your website content
is out of date, off-brand, and out of control, you're missing a huge opportunity
to engage, convert, and retain customers online. Redesigning your home page won't
help. Investing in a new content management system won't fix it, either. So, where
do you start? Without meaningful content, your website isn't worth much to your
key audiences. But creating (and caring for) "meaningful" content is far more
complicated than we're often willing to acknowledge. Content Strategy for the Web
explains how to create and deliver useful, usable content for your online
audiences, when and where they need it most. It also shares content best practices
so you can get your next website redesign right, on time and on budget. For the
first time, you'll: See content strategy (and its business value) explained in
plain language Find out why so many web projects implode in the content
development phase ... and how to avoid the associated, unnecessary costs and
delays Learn how to audit and analyze your content Make smarter, achievable
decisions about which content to create and how Find out how to maintain
consistent, accurate, compelling content over time Get solid, practical advice on
staffing for content-related roles and responsibilities
Social Media Field Guide Krista Neher 2010-10-26 The Social Media Field Guide is a
complete guidebook for business owners and marketers to successfully navigate
social media for marketing success. Social media is one of the quickest growing
areas of marketing, and you can't afford to ignore it any longer. Don't waste your
time making mistakes - this book covers social media marketing plan building,
strategy and the sites like Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Blogs and Video that will
lead you to success. "Krista Neher gets it - and always has! She knows that
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'engagement' is more than a cheap slogan, it is a disciplined practice that
requires attentive listening, deep consumer understanding, humility, credibility
and a keen sense of timing. She also understands the interdependency - nay, codependency - of paid, owned and earned media! Read this book...yesterday!" - Pete
Blackshaw, author of Satisfied Customers Tell Three Friends, Angry Customers Tell
3000, Ad Age Columnist and EVP, Digital Strategic Services, Nielsen Online "The
Social Media Field Guide is an invaluable resource for any business that wants to
understand and get real results from social media. Never before have I seen social
media explained in such a clear and easy-to-follow fashion - this book is a mustbuy!" - Mike Grehan, Global VP Content, SES Conference & Expo./ClickZ/Search
Engine Watch "Krista understands that 'Marketing with Meaning' is required for
social media and she lays out exactly how businesses can strategically use social
media to get results. This book is a must-have for business owners, marketers and
ad agencies." - Bob Gilbreath, Chief Marketing Strategist, Bridge Worldwide and
author of The Next Evolution of Marketing "The Social Media Field Guide is an
outstanding tool for businesses looking to utilize social media to grow their
business. It is more than a book, it is an action guide and marketing planning
method. Don't waste your time making mistakes. Read this book first." - Bill
Martin, author of Wahoo: A Fable About Team Effectiveness, Training Manager at
Procter & Gamble Krista Neher is a pioneer in social media marketing, the founder
of Boot Camp Digital and a sought-after keynote speaker, consultant and corporate
trainer. She is also the Managing Director and curriculum creator for The
Institute for Social Media at Cincinnati State and is authoring a textbook on
social media. For more on Krista, visit www.bootcampdigital.com and
www.kristaneher.com.
Real Business of IT Richard Hunter 2009-10-20 If you're a general manager or CFO,
do you feel you're spending too much on IT or wishing you could get better returns
from your IT investments? If so, it's time to examine what's behind this IT-ascost mind-set. In The Real Business of IT, Richard Hunter and George Westerman
reveal that the cost mind-set stems from IT leaders' inability to communicate
about the business value they create-so CIOs get stuck discussing budgets rather
than their contributions to the organization. The authors explain how IT leaders
can combat this mind-set by first using information technology to generate three
forms of value important to leaders throughout the organization: -Value for money
when your IT department operates efficiently and effectively -An investment in
business performance evidenced when IT helps divisions, units, and departments
boost profitability -Personal value of CIOs as leaders whose contributions to
their enterprise go well beyond their area of specialization The authors show how
to communicate about these forms of value with non-IT leaders-so they understand
how your firm is benefiting and see IT as the strategic powerhouse it truly is.
How To Write A Good Advertisement: A Short Course In Copywriting Victor O. Schwab
2016-01-18 GET 44 YEARS OF ADVERTISING WRITING EXPERIENCE IN THE TIME IT TAKES TO
READ THIS BOOK! You can learn to write compelling advertisements that will make
people notice them, read them, and act upon them. In fact, you can learn to write
such powerful advertisements that people actually go out and demand the product
advertised and no other. How can you do this? By using the same elements that have
made top copywriters like Victor O. Schwab excel at their craft. How to Write a
Good Advertisement is a short course in writing powerful, hard-hitting copy that
can help you make your products and services irresistible to potential customers.
This remarkable book has turned many novice mail order entrepreneurs into expert
copywriters and many experienced copywriters into masters of their trade. Whether
you are new to the craft or have been writing copy for years, your knowledge and
practice of advertising fundamentals will determine the extent of your success.
How to Write a Good Advertisement presents these fundamentals from the perspective
of a 44-year veteran in the copywriting business. Following these proven
techniques and tips, anyone can write professional advertisements that create a
memorable image, pull in mailboxes full of orders, or attract new customers to
their service. LEARN HOW TO: Grab reader attention immediately Write compelling
copy that holds attention Write a call to action that’s difficult to refuse Design
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winning layouts Increase the number of orders Convert more inquiries to orders GET
ANSWERS TO IMPORTANT TECHNICAL QUESTIONS: Effective advertisement length...use of
color...smart media placement...and much more.
A Simple Guide to ECommerce Warren Brown 2010-04-06 The Simple Guide to ECommerce
will lead you onto the path to becoming a success online. When you have all the
fame that you need, you will find that you will also have all the money you need
at your disposal.You possess the greatest fortune and yet you do not know it. Your
wealth lies within you and it is in the form of your talent, which is waiting to
be discovered. Now how would you go about discovering the talent that you have
within you?.We all have the potential to be Millionaires. No doubt a certain
amount of luck is also necessary, for any venture which we attempt in life. This
book will be a useful guide for those who are interested in becoming involved in
ecommerce. There is also hard work involved, as well as an investment into your
own personality and abilities. I do hope that you enjoy this attempt of mine to
present to you the reader, a comprehensive method to becoming a success in
ecommerce.
Audience, Relevance, and Search James Mathewson 2010-04-26 Real solutions to the
Internet search challenges that Web marketers and content professionals struggle
with every day! Take search optimization to the next level by providing the right
content to the right user at the right time Up-to-the-minute guidance on "writing
for Google" that reflects the latest changes to Google's algorithms New techniques
for defining keywords more effectively Authored by IBM web pioneers with 45+ years
of content and search optimization experience
Le guide du copywriting Selim Niederhoffer 2021 Écrire mieux pour vendre plusSi
l'humain n'a désormais plus que huit secondes d'attention, comment capter celle de
votre lecteur ou de votre client potentiel ? Boîte mail qui déborde, smartphone
qui enchaîne les notifications : comment sortir du lot pour faire entendre votre
message et vendre votre offre ? C'est la mission du copywriter ! À la croisée de
la rédaction commerciale, de la publicité, du SEO et du storytelling, les
compétences du copywriter sont de plus en plus recherchées car elles ont une
influence décisive dans la réussite d'un projet. Sélim Niederhoffer partage ici
ses conseils concrets pour vous aider à devenir copywriter professionnel ou pour
faire votre propre copywriting. Attirez l'attention et sortez du lot : découvrez
et copiez-collez les structures de 27 titres qui tuent et qui feront toujours
cliquer, quel que soit votre domaine !Rédigez votre page de vente facilement :
utilisez les cinq structures de base, ou la Super Structure pour mener votre
lecteur du début à la fin de votre message et pour lui donner envie d'acheter.Ne
soyez plus jamais bloqué face à une page blanche : le copywriter n'attend pas
l'inspiration. Découvrez les sept techniques anti-blocage des meilleurs
rédacteurs.Améliorez votre style et vendez plus : 50 techniques pour rendre vos
pages de vente, e-mails, sites internet, vidéos de vente et articles plus
impactants et convaincantsSÉLIM NIEDERHOFFER est copywriter et coach depuis 2010.
Il a rapidement troqué Excel et les longues réunions à la Défense pour Word et
l'aventure artdeseduire.com. Collaborateur de Forbes.fr et de Technikart, il a
créé Les Mots Magiques, le site et la chaîne Youtube du copywriting en français.
www.les-mots-magiques.com.
Buyer's Guide on Choosing the Right Search Engine Marketing Agencies & Tools Jeev
Trika 2010-07 In today's business world, your success relies directly upon your
ability to make your mark online. An effective website is one that can sell your
products or services 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Many businesses turn to online
marketing experts to help them navigate the choppy waters of online marketing. Web
service providers can help make your website the "go to" resource for your - but
how do you know who to hire? Online marketing providers come in many different
price categories and levels of competency. Without doing your due diligence,
you'll end up placing the viability of your company's website in the wrong hands.
In this book, SEO services expert Jeev Trika will walk you through multiple
categories of of search engine marketing that your business will need in order to
have an effective presence online. Each chapter looks at an industry in depth and
shows you what to look for in an excellent service provider or software package.
seo-copywriting-guide-2010

The categories covered include of: search engine optimization, pay per click
management services, link building, content services, social media, landing page
optimization, video SEO, affiliate marketing, local SEO, mobile optimization,
virtual spokesperson, site audit services, hosting, training programs, PSD to HTML
conversion services, press release distribution services, SEO shopping cart
software, PPC bid management software, email marketing services, web analytics
software, and marketing automation software. In each chapter, you'll learn the
basics of each service or software and see real world examples of how actual
customers have been helped by professionals in the field. Armed with this
information, you'll be able to confidently hire and work with a web services
professional or company to get your website where it needs to be.
The Everything Guide To Writing Copy Steve Slaunwhite 2007-06-14 The Everything
Guide to Writing Copy is a step-by-step guide to writing effective copy for a
variety of media including print, web, radio, trade journals, and much more.
Packed with tips and tricks used by the pros, this valuable resource teaches you
to promote products and services, build brands, and write copy that boosts your
company’s bottom line. Features expert strategies for you to: -Write compelling
headlines, tag lines, and leads -Avoid common copywriting mistakes -Strengthen
brand development -Start a freelance copywriting business -Write copy for all
media-print, radio, TV, and websites Whether you’re a professional copywriter or
just starting out, The Everything Guide to Writing Copy will inspire you to create
innovative, sales-generating advertising and marketing pieces.
Persuasive Online Copywriting Bryan Eisenberg 2003 Writing for the web. Web word
wizardry. Web writing that works. What does that mean? Your online copy must
persuade - it's integral to getting your visitors or readers to register,
subscribe, qualify as leads, and yes, even buy from you. It's writing that must
earn its keep. And to effectively manage the quality of your online writing, you
need to understand what works, why it works and how to make it work better for
you.Whether you are the marketer responsible for the bottom line or the writer
creating the copy, Persuasive Online Copywriting provides the tools you need to
get results.Bryan Eisenberg, Jeffery Eisenberg and Lisa T. Davis are Future Now,
Inc., an agency Specializing in online conversion since 1998. In addition to
offering seminars and workshops, the trio's publications include The Marketer's
Commom Sense Guide to E-Metrics, an ROI Marketing column for ClickZ and
GrokDotCom.
Website Optimization Andrew B. King 2008-07-08 Remember when an optimized website
was one that merely didn't take all day to appear? Times have changed. Today,
website optimization can spell the difference between enterprise success and
failure, and it takes a lot more know-how to achieve success. This book is a
comprehensive guide to the tips, techniques, secrets, standards, and methods of
website optimization. From increasing site traffic to maximizing leads, from
revving up responsiveness to increasing navigability, from prospect retention to
closing more sales, the world of 21st century website optimization is explored,
exemplified and explained. Website Optimization combines the disciplines of online
marketing and site performance tuning to attain the competitive advantage
necessary on today's Web. You'll learn how to improve your online marketing with
effective paid and natural search engine visibility strategies, strengthened lead
creation and conversion to sales methods, and gold-standard ad copywriting
guidelines. Plus, your increased site speed, reduced download footprint, improved
reliability, and improved navigability will work synergistically with those
marketing methods to optimize your site's total effectiveness. In this book for
business and IT managers, author Andrew King, president of Website Optimization,
LLC, has assembled experts in several key specialties to teach you: Search engine
optimization -- addressing best (and worst) practices to improve search engine
visibility, including step-by-step keyword optimization guidelines, category and
tag cloud creation, and guerilla PR techniques to boost inbound links and improve
rankings Pay-per-click optimization -- including ad copywriting guidelines,
setting profit-driven goals, calculating and optimizing bids, landing page
optimization, and campaign management tips Optimizing conversion rates -3/5
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increasing leads with site landing page guidelines, such as benefit-oriented copy,
credibility-based design, value hierarchies, and tips on creating unique selling
propositions and slogans Web performance tuning -- optimizing ways to use (X)HTML,
CSS, and Ajax to increase speed, reduce your download footprint, and increase
reliability Advanced tuning -- including client-side techniques such as on-demand
content, progressive enhancement, and inline images to save HTTP requests. Plus
server-side tips include improving parallelism, using cache control, browser
sniffing, HTTP compression, and URL rewriting to remap links and preserve traffic
Web metrics -- illustrating the best metrics and tools to gather details about
visitors and measure web conversion and success rates. Covering both search
marketing metrics and web performance measures including Pathloss and waterfall
graphs Website Optimization not only provides you with a strategy for success, it
also offers specific techniques for you and your staff to follow. A profitable
website needs to be well designed, current, highly responsive, and optimally
persuasive if you're to attract prospects, convert them to buyers, and get them to
come back for more. This book describes precisely what you need to accomplish to
achieve all of those goals.
How to Build Your Own Web Site with Little Or No Money Bruce Cameron Brown 2010
Synopsis: Web sites are an essential tool that every business must have in today's
economy. Only 15 years ago, you could count the number of Web sites in the world
with five or six digits; today there are between 15 and 30 billion active Web
sites and millions more being added every day. Creating a Web site can be a great
way to market a new product, promote your business plan, promote yourself, or
simply share a few details about your life with the world. The cost of creating a
Web site has risen right alongside the number of Web sites created though and many
people are nervous about being able to utilize this revolutionary medium without
breaking the bank. This book has been created for just such people, outlining for
you in perfect detail everything you need to know to create a traffic attracting
Web site, while spending little or no money at all. There are countless resources
available, and when you put them all together, they provide a complete toolkit
that can make anyone a top notch Web site in no time flat. You will learn how to
buy a domain name and host your Web site for less than $15, with no additional
fees charged to your account. You will learn how to use open source software like
Wordpress, Joomla, and Mambo to create a platform on which you can build anything
you want. You will learn how blogging has made Web site creation easier than ever
and how sites like Squidoo, Facebook, and MySpace allow you more freedom to build
traffic and draw more attention to what you are advertising at any given time. You
will learn how to use common software to edit and tweak your Web sites and how to
read the basic code that all Web sites are created in. In addition, an entire
chapter is devoted to teaching you how to promote your Web site and draw traffic
to it, without spending a dime in the process. You will learn why information is
the most valuable asset on the market and how you can become an expert in a niche
of your choosing, making money to cover any fees associated with your Web site.
With the added resource of hours of interviews with web professionals you will
learn which free resources not to use and which ones to outright avoid, as well as
how to find and install open source modules and tools to enhance the look and feel
of your site. You will learn where you can find copyright-free images to use on
your Web sites and how to get free copy that will draw traffic and entertain your
visitors. You will learn how to keep a free Web site from falling into the traps
the major search engines set to stop spam and ultimately how to leverage new
friends, business contacts, and interactions out of your Web site. If you are now,
or have ever, considered starting your own Web site before, this book will map the
way for you.
Vibrant Nation Stephen ; Orsborn Reily (Carol) 2010
Traction Justin Mares 2014-08-26 Most startups end in failure. Almost every failed
startup has a product. What failed startups don't have are enough customers.
Traction Book changes that. We provide startup founders and employees with the
framework successful companies use to get traction. It helps you determine which
marketing channel will be your key to growth. "If you can get even a single
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distribution channel to work, you have a great business." -- Peter Thiel,
billionare PayPal founder The number one traction mistake founders and employees
make is not dedicating as much time to traction as they do to developing a
product. This shortsighted approach has startups trying random tactics -- some
ads, a blog post or two -- in an unstructured way that will likely fail. We
developed our traction framework called Bullseye with the help of the founders
behind several of the biggest companies and organizations in the world like Jimmy
Wales (Wikipedia), Alexis Ohanian (Reddit), Paul English (Kayak.com), Alex
Pachikov (Evernote) and more. We interviewed over forty successful founders and
researched countless more traction stories -- pulling out the repeatable tactics
and strategies they used to get traction. "Many entrepreneurs who build great
products simply don't have a good distribution strategy." -- Mark Andreessen,
venture capitalist Traction will show you how some of the biggest internet
companies have grown, and give you the same tools and framework to get traction.
Content Rich Jon Wuebben 2008 Enhanced by two case studies, a guide to writing
copy for the Web offers tips on increasing search engine rankings through an
understanding of the theory of search engine optimized copy and the basics of
keyword research.
The Copywriting Sourcebook Andy Maslen 2010-02-11 It’s OK knowing the theory, but
when it’s 9am and you have just been given until lunchtime to write some copy for
a new sales email, landing page, press ad or brochure, what you really need is a
shortcut. This book takes the grind out of planning and writing almost any type of
copy by providing step-by-step advice on the best layouts, approaches and styles
to suit everything from an email subject line to recruitment ad, direct mail
letter or website. Prepared by one of the best copywriters in the B2B sector, this
book also provides the reader with templates for 13 of the most common copywriting
tasks for maximum effectiveness and speed.
The Copywriter's Handbook Robert W. Bly 2007-04-01 The classic guide to
copywriting, now in an entirely updated third edition This is a book for everyone
who writes or approves copy: copywriters, account executives, creative directors,
freelance writers, advertising managers . . . even entrepreneurs and brand
managers. It reveals dozens of copywriting techniques that can help you write ads,
commercials, and direct mail that are clear, persuasive, and get more
attention—and sell more products. Among the tips revealed are • eight headlines
that work—and how to use them • eleven ways to make your copy more readable •
fifteen ways to open a sales letter • the nine characteristics of successful print
ads • how to build a successful freelance copywriting practice • fifteen
techniques to ensure your e-mail marketing message is opened This thoroughly
revised third edition includes all new essential information for mastering
copywriting in the Internet era, including advice on Web- and e-mail-based
copywriting, multimedia presentations, and Internet research and source
documentation, as well as updated resources. Now more indispensable than ever, The
Copywriter's Handbook remains the ultimate guide for people who write or work with
copy. "I don't know a single copywriter whose work would not be improved by
reading this book." —David Ogilvy
The 12th Dog Charlotte Calder 2016-12-22 Selected as a CBCA (Children's Books
Council of Australia) Notable Book of the Year: Early Childhood 2017 In the summer
holidays, a game of backyard cricket brings the whole neighbourhood together, and
no one loves the game more than Arlo the dog. He's the fastest fielder there is,
but there's a big problem: he never gives up the ball! Forced to watch from the
sidelines, Arlo is determined to get back on the team - he just needs to prove
that he is a great cricketer after all. THE 12th DOG captures the joy of backyard
cricket and the hilarity of owning a dog.
Small Business Sourcebook 2010
The Ultimate Web Marketing Guide Michael R. Miller 2010-10-29 EVERYTHING YOU NEED
TO KNOW ABOUT WEB, MOBILE, & SOCIAL MARKETING! Your expert, up-to-the-minute, A-Z
reference & how-to guide Choose the right goals, media, & tools Plan, execute,
measure, & optimize Avoid costly mistakes! Now, one amazing book brings together
ALL the reliable, detailed information you need to make the most of web, online,
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mobile, and social marketing. It’s ALL here: SEO, pay-per-click, mobile marketing,
social media marketing, “PR 2.0,” analytics, email marketing, YouTube videos,
Twitter and Facebook, blogs, podcasts, and much more. Discover how to choose the
right approaches, combine them into a coherent, optimized strategy, and measure
your results. Find realistic answers to your most crucial questions...get “from
the trenches” insights that save you money...learn to drive more value faster. THE
ONLY COMPLETE WEB MARKETING REFERENCE YOU NEED. CUTTING-EDGE COVERAGE OF THESE
TOPICS AND MUCH MORE: Creating effective web/online marketing plans and budgets
Integrating online and traditional marketing Designing great sites--including
ecommerce sites Getting actionable answers from web analytics Profiting from
search engine marketing (SEM) and optimization (SEO) Executing winning pay-perclick and display ad campaigns Developing effective email lists and campaigns
Building two-way conversations with customers and prospects Marketing on Facebook,
Twitter, and other social media Creating an online PR media room Marketing through
YouTube and podcasts Selling through iPhone and Android apps Managing web/online
marketing coherently and efficiently Tracking performance--and improving it!
Technical accuracy guaranteed by Econsultancy’s Rebecca Lieb
2015 Guide to Self-Publishing, Revised Edition Robert Lee Brewer 2014-10-07 The
2015 Guide to Self-Publishing is the essential resource for writers who are taking
their publishing futures into their own hands, whether it's referred to as selfpublishing or indie publishing. In addition to hundreds of listings for freelance
editors, designers, self-publishing companies, and more--the Guide to SelfPublishing offers articles on how to create standout covers, hire freelance
designers, break in to the gift market, protect your work, promote your work, and
more. You also gain access to: • Lists of conferences, organizations, and book
fairs and festivals • A pay-rate chart to help negotiate fair terms with any
freelancers you might use • Interviews with successful indie authors, including
Hugh Howey, Bob Mayer, Delilah Marvelle, and more + Includes access to a one-hour
webinar, "How to Format E-books With Microsoft Word," indie author Jason Matthews
helps writers master e-book formatting. This webinar covers each section of your
book's needs, from the title and table of contents to inserting images and
hyperlinks. In just over an hour, you'll be able to professionally format your ebook and give readers something they'll enjoy.
How to Write and Sell Simple Information for Fun and Profit Robert W. Bly
2010-09-01 Packed with income-generating ideas about creating a variety of
saleable written works, this guide includes information for researching and
writing effective, instructional materials and calling upon a variety of
publishing channels, including magazines, traditional book publishers, selfpublishing, and the Internet. The mechanics behind becoming a successful writer
and information packager are presented in this resource that explores how to write
and sell simple information in multiple formats, allowing writers to turn
specialized knowledge into money-making books and products.
Joomla! 1.5 Eric Tiggeler 2010-02-18 Build and maintain impressive user-friendly
web sites the fast and easy way with Joomla! 1.5.
The Copywriter's Toolkit Margo Berman 2012-07-19 Written from a real-world
perspective by an award-winning copywriter/producer/director, this comprehensive
guide is what every writer needs to create powerful, strategic ad copy. Focusing
on strategy, technique, and the skills needed to write for different media, The
Copywriter’s Toolkit book will sharpen your copywriting skills whatever your
level. Introduces essential conceptual strategies and key writing techniques for
result-driven copy Provides practical advice on writing for specific media
including: print, radio, TV, websites, blogs, social media, ambient, digital,
direct mail, product packaging, and viral marketing Covers all areas of copy
development: on-strategy and on-target messaging; headline and slogan creation;
brand personality and tone of voice; broadcast production conceptualization and
print / digital typesetting consideration Presents innovative visual examples from
exciting multimedia campaigns, comments from copywriters at world-renowned
agencies, inspiring radio scripts, TV scripts and storyboards, effective blog
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posts, imaginative package copy, and more Shares invaluable writing tips and
insights from award-winning copywriters currently at global agencies Includes
supplementary website an instructor’s manual, sample syllabus, PowerPoint
presentations, and creative assignments, as well as student study aids,
flashcards, podcasts and/or webinars by the author, and links to sample and
featured campaigns, agencies, and related videos
How to Write Copy That Sells Ray Edwards 2016-02-16 This book is for everyone who
needs to write copy that sells – including copywriters, freelancers, and
entrepreneurs. Writing copy that sells without seeming “salesy” can be tough, but
is an essential skill. How To Write Copy That Sells supplies specific copywriting
techniques for everything from email marketing, web sites, and social media, to
traditional media ads and direct mail.
Website Design and Development George Plumley 2010-12-01 A helpful book-and-video
package for building and maintaining a successful Web site How do you know that
you've done everything possible to create a unique, enriching, and successful Web
site, particularly when you're hiring others to do it? With Website Design and
Development, you'll feel confident that you’ve exhausted every facet of building a
Web site. The clever question-and-answer format walks you through easily
overlooked details, acting as a virtual consultant. You’ll get clear, easy-tofollow advice on everything from finding a host, design and layout, creating
content, marketing, to staying secure. Each question features a rating as to how
critical it is to the welfare of the site, allowing you to pick and choose where
to spend your time and money, and the answers contain helpful illustrations as
well as action points. In addition, your learning experience is further enhanced
by the high-quality accompanying video. Contains professional advice for
creating—and maintaining—a successful Web site Features an accompanying video that
offers additional examples, commentary, and advice for each question. Lists
questions you should ask yourself or your web developer and then presents clear,
concise answers as well as helpful checklists Rates each topic as to its
importance in the grand scheme of your Web site so that you can determine how to
spend your time and money Website Design and Development answers the essential
questions that need to be asked before creating a Web site.
Storytelling about Your Brand Online & Offline Bernadette Martin 2014-09-30
Neurological research has confirmed the power of storytelling as a communicative
tool. In "Personal Branding Strategist," Bernadette Martin demonstrates how
stories have transformed corporate images as well as professionals' careers. Using
this book, professionals and executives of all types, entrepreneurs, consultants,
musicians, academics and students will undergo a "personal branding process." From
Storytelling 2.0 or Digital Storytelling, to interviews with experts to the
Branded Bio tool, Martin guides you in developing your own compelling story and
then covers the gamut of online and offline opportunities available to reach your
target and impactfully market the "Brand Called You."
The Yahoo! Style Guide Chris Barr 2010-07-06 WWW may be an acronym for the World
Wide Web, but no one could fault you for thinking it stands for wild, wild West.
The rapid growth of the Web has meant having to rely on style guides intended for
print publishing, but these guides do not address the new challenges of
communicating online. Enter The Yahoo! Style Guide. From Yahoo!, a leader in
online content and one of the most visited Internet destinations in the world,
comes the definitive reference on the essential elements of Web style for writers,
editors, bloggers, and students. With topics that range from the basics of grammar
and punctuation to Web-specific ways to improve your writing, this comprehensive
resource will help you: - Shape your text for online reading - Construct clear and
compelling copy - Write eye-catching and effective headings - Develop your site's
unique voice - Streamline text for mobile users - Optimize webpages to boost your
chances of appearing in search results - Create better blogs and newsletters Learn easy fixes for your writing mistakes - Write clear user-interface text This
essential sourcebook—based on internal editorial practices that have helped Yahoo!
writers and editors for the last fifteen years—is now at your fingertips.
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